
Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioners 
District #1 

P.O. Box 267 
New Egypt, New Jersey 08533 

 
MINUTES 

May,19th, 2025 
 

The regular meeting of the Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioners was held 
on Monday May 19th, 2025. In compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act, Chairman 
Brady announced that the notice of his meeting was contained in the annual meeting 
schedule furnished to The Trenton Times, and The Trentonian. Posted on the Municipal 
bulletin board and filed with the municipal clerk. 
 The Meeting was brought to order at 7:00 pm 
 
PRESENT: Robert Brady, Kent Amburgey, John Gaskill, Bill Pippen and 
Kenneth Hagen 
ABSENT:  
 
ALSO PRESENT: Suzy Heller 
 MINUTES: A motion was made by Bill Pippen and seconded by Kent 
Amburgey to approve minutes. Motion was passed with the following roll 
call: Brady-yes, Hagen-yes, Amburgey-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes  
TREASURERS’ REPORT: Motion was made by John Gaskill and 
seconded by Bill Pippen to approve treasurers’ report.  
Motion was passed with the following roll call: Brady-yes, Hagen-yes, 
Amburgey-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes 
Commissioner Amburgey mentioned that he feels any revenue generated by 
EMS standbys should go into unrestricted funds to be designated as needed. 
Motion was made by Keng Amburgey and seconded by Bill Pippen to 
approve EMS funds to go into unrestricted funds. The motion was passed 
with the following roll call: Amburgey-yes, Brady-yes, Gaskill-yes, Hagen-
yes and Pippen-yes 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: Election information from Cheryl Hopkings 
OLD BUSINESS: The following were discussed: 
BUDGET: 
 
NEW BUSINESS: The following items were discussed: 
CHIEF REPORT: The following report was given by Chief Rick Byrne: 
NONE 



EMS REPORT: The following report was presented by EMS Captain Jodi 
Byrne: 

 3 weekends of Lacrosse tournaments in June 
 CPR class 6/1/25 

 
 
ENGINEER REPORT: The following report was presented by Kevin 
Panacek: 

 Tanker is OOS- Left gear box ordered 
 Ladder is projected to be back on Friday 
 307 back in service 
 Need to get hosing, shelving and air paks- truck committee will get 

pricing for next meeting 
 Discussed selling truck- will discuss with Mr. Braslow regarding 

protocol 
 
 
PUBLIC:  None 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  A motion was made by Kent Amburgey and seconded 
by Bill Pippen to adjourn meeting. Motion was passed with the following 
roll call: Brady-yes, Hagan-yes, Amburgey-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted; 
 
 
 
Barbara Brady 
Secretary 


